
 
 
 
Memorandum No. LRS-2022-014 
  
TO  :  UP DILIMAN STUDENTS 
 
 
  
FROM  :  LOUISE JASHIL R. SONIDO 

Vice Chancellor For Student Affairs 
  
SUBJECT :  PhilHealth Registration for UP Diliman Students 
  
DATE  : 20 July 2022 
 
In preparation for the re-opening of the UPD Campus for blended modes of learning in AY 2022-
2023, a PhilHealth registration booth will be opened for UP Diliman students on 23 July 2022, 
9:00AM – 3:00PM, at ISSI Open Plaza, 2nd floor, E. Virata Hall, E. Jacinto St., UP Diliman, Quezon 
City. This event is for UP students only. 
 
Students participating in the registration activity are advised to bring the following: 

1. Accomplished PhilHealth Member Registration Form 
2. Birth/Baptismal Certificate with registry number (NSO/PSA) or any valid government 

issued Identification Card (ID) with date of birth. Please bring photocopy of the 
supporting document. UP ID is not considered as valid supporting document.  

3. COVID-19 Vaccination Card/Passport (completed primary series) 
4. UP ID or Form 5  
5. Ballpen 

 
Students 20 years old and below are still considered as qualified dependents; thus, they are not 
advised to register for membership. However, they may still apply for PhilHealth registration 
subject to PhilHealth’s evaluation and approval.  
 
While the registration activity is free of charge, members are expected to pay their premium and 
contribution after the event through various channels. Information related to payment and 
benefits will be available during the activity.  
 
All are reminded that availing medical insurance is no longer a requirement for face-to-face 
learning (see https://bit.ly/MemoRAG2022-14), as such, this registration activity is optional and 
not required by the University.  
 
For guidance.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SQXrEpewlFuOTXhRGYC38LFuJFXSi2xi/view
https://bit.ly/MemoRAG2022-14

